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    Week of November, 4, 2013
UNIVERSITY/COLLEGE INFORMATION
University Visits:

Schulich School of Business, 

Nov 4th at 3:30 in Room 133.

College Open Houses
Explore College campuses and speak with professors and advisors about programs. Check out the College Bulletin Board outside of Guidance for more information.

· Centennial College

Sun., Nov. 24, 1 p.m., Progress Campus, 941 Progress Avenue, Athletic and Wellness Centre

For more details: www.centennialcollege.ca/discover  or call 416-289-5325

Free Parking, Giveaways, ipad Draw

· Humber College

Sat., Nov. 9, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m., at all 4 Campuses, chance to win an ipad

Which program? Check out www.humbercareerfinder.com
More information: student.recruitment@homber.ca or call 416-675-5000
· Seneca College

Sat., Nov.23, 10 a.m. – 1 p.m.

More information: www.senecacollege.ca/openhouse 
416-491-5050 X7733
National Portfolio Day at OCAD University

Sat., Nov. 9, 2013.

Reviews from 12 noon to 4 p.m.

Doors open at 11:45 a.m.

For more information, visit - OCADU.CA

Bring a portfolio of your best and most recent work and have it critiqued by a representative from the school of your choice. This is your opportunity to meet professionals from some of the finest design and visual arts schools in North America.
Canadian Universities outside of Ontario 
The OUAC assists the following out‑of‑province institutions in collecting academic data for Ontario secondary school students who have applied through the OUAC. For other out‑of‑province Canadian universities, applicants will need to send official Transcripts and Credit Counselling Summaries directly to the institutions themselves. These can be ordered in advance from the Guidance Secretary.
• Bishop’s University 

• The University of British Columbia 

• The University of Calgary 

• Concordia University 

• Dalhousie University 

• McGill University 

• The University of New Brunswick 

• Saint Mary’s University 

• Simon Fraser University 

• The University of Victoria

Shad Valley

If you’re creative and have an entrepreneurial mind in science, math and technology look no further.  Shad Valley is an amazing four-week summer residential program hosted at thirteen different university campuses across Canada that will provide you with an excellent pre-university experience.  Those interested in applying for Shad Valley 2014, information packages have arrived.  You can see Mr. Panagopoulos in Guidance or visit the website www.shad.ca/apply to get more information and fill out the online application.  Of note, Shad Valley provides significant financial aid for those who qualify.  There are two application due dates: November 27th and December 12th, 2013.  You are encouraged to apply early as the application process is rigorous and highly competitive.

Competition for Brescia applicants

If you are a female grade 11 or 12 student and want a chance to win your first year’s tuition at Brescia please keep reading.  Each year Brescia University College (affiliated with Western), runs a contest called “Take the Lead”, where high school students speak for five minutes on a topic; this year it is about women who empower others through leadership. The winner receives their first year of tuition FREE!  For more information please go to visit www.brescia.uwo.ca/takethelead.  This is only for students planning to attend Brescia. 
SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION
· Queens University Scholarship

Queens University is offering four major scholarships to prospective students.  For more information, or if you are interested in applying for one (or all) of the scholarships, please download the “Queens Scholarship – 2013.doc” file from the guidance website.  

Application packages are due to Mr. Low by November 4, 2013 at 9 AM.
· The University of Toronto National and Arbor Scholarship Program

The University of Toronto National Book Award Program is intended to recognize and reward the very best Canadian secondary school students, regardless of which university those students choose to attend. These are students who demonstrate superior academic performance, original and creative thought, and exceptional achievement in a broad context. They excel in academic pursuits, demonstrate enthusiasm for intellectual exploration and have a strong involvement in the lives of their schools and communities.
Each secondary school in Canada is invited to nominate one student on the basis
of these criteria. Graduating students applying for the 2014 University of Toronto National Book Award and Scholarship Program must submit Part A and Part C of their application to Ms. Zaghikian by November 4th, 2013, 9am.  Additional information and application materials are available at www.adm.utoronto.ca/ns. Please read all the details before applying. Please keep in mind that the complete application should be ready for submission on Wednesday, November 6th, in the event that it will get sponsored by the school. Final and direct submission is due on Friday, November 8th. Applicants not chosen by the school are encouraged to apply directly.

· Herbert H. Carnegie Future Aces Foundation

This $1,000 scholarship is available to graduating students pursuing Post-Secondary education and training.  To qualify students must strongly exhibit the qualities of the Future Aces Creed AND

have financial need.  Applicants should also have extensive community service and decent marks…but high marks are NOT a necessity. For more information please see futureaces.org

Non-GTA University/College Fair at Earl Haig

The Non-GTA University/College Fair will be held on Wed. Nov. 20th, 2013 from 9:00-11:00am in the cafeteria.  It will be open to both Grd.11 and 12 students/parents interested in attending.  It will be an open forum with tables set up around the perimeter of the cafeteria where representatives will be available to offer information surrounding programs and institutions as well as answer any specific questions.  If you are a Grd.11 student you will be expected to attend your first period classes at 10:15am however, Grd.12 students will have the option of attending until 11:00am.  A list of attending colleges and universities are posted in the Guidance Office as well as on the College and University Bulletin Boards just outside of Guidance.  This is a great opportunity to get all the information that you missed or answer any questions that have come up since the Ontario University Fair at the Metro Convention Centre.  
ATTENTION GRADE 9 & 10 STUDENTS

Free tutoring/mentoring/enrichment opportunity is available for grade 9 and 10 students at U of T starting February 2014. It is an 11 week program. See Ms. Zaghikian for more information.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
· Math Club at Hollywood Public School

Students interested in supporting a math club

before or after school at Hollywood Public school,

please see Mr.Hadida for more information.

· Humber Marshes Garbage Cleanup
Volunteers needed

When:  Saturday, November 9th, 2013
Contact: Christine Pritchard (905) 713-7399 or

 christine.pritchard@ontariostreams.on.ca
· Young Liberals of Canada
Volunteering opportunities in politics

Contact:  David Valentin (613) 698-5524

or davidvalentinsp@gmail.com
Don’t forget to follow 
us on twitter

@ehguidance

